Knowsley Safari Park

On Wednesday 21st June, Cherry class enjoyed a fantastic day out at
Knowsley Safari Park!

We started the day on foot follow-
ing the trail in search of the meer-
kats, giraffes and tigers. The chil-
dren tested their agility and earned
their stripes at the Safari Training
Camp to see which animal they could
jump as far as and were timed to see
how fast they could run.
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Cherry class continued the sunny, fun day watching the sea lion show where the chil-
dren could learn some facts about sea lions and how they compare and differ to
seals. We watched on as Roger performed tricks for the crowd and even jumped up
out of the water to tap a ball which was elevated high up!

Next, we visited the aviary and watched a birds of prey
show as several birds swooped over and above us with a fan-
tastic flying display. We had to duck down at times as the
birds flew right above our heads! Phew—that was close!

After that, the children enjoyed a few rides on the fair.
From the dodgems and the mini roller-coaster to the spin-
ning cups and the carousel. What a great time had by all!

To end our safari adventure, we took a ride in the
minibus following the different zones where we
saw lots of different animals—deer, rhinos,
wolves, wildebeest, lions and even the monkeys!
We didn't fancy having the wipers broken so we
took the car-friendly routel

We had a ROARSOME timel!



